
EXTREME READING CHALLENGE 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Where is the most extreme place you have read?  

 

We are running a competition over the Christmas holidays. Your challenge is to 

get a photo of your children reading in the most unlikely of places. An example 

could be up a climbing frame or on a trampoline. The more creative – the better! 

However, we encourage you to keep safe. We would love the whole family to get 

involved so please feel free to join in. We are really looking forward to seeing 

who in the school has such passion for reading that they have to do it anywhere 

and everywhere.  

 

Please can the children bring in a hard copy of their photographs (not 

digital please) along with the entry cost of £1. This can be given to your child’s 

class teacher and all money raised will go towards buying new story books for 

the classroom and library. 

  

All the pictures will be added to what we hope will be a fantastic display of our 

children reading in a whole host of weird and wonderful places and we look 

forward to sharing this with you in the new year.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

  
 


